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This special general election is to fill the vacant seat in the County's First Supervisorial District
for the remainder of the current term ending in January 2029. Only voters living in the First
Supervisorial District are eligible to participate in the election.

Here are your voting options:

You can complete your ballot in the comfort of your home and return it through the U.S.

Postal Service. Your signature is required for your vote to count!

Starting Tuesday, June 3, you'll have the additional option of dropping off your ballot at

one of 29 official ballot drop boxes located around the district.

If you would rather vote in person, that option is available too. Avoid long lines by taking

advantage of early voting! 

Starting Saturday, June 21, seven vote centers will be open daily from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

until the final day of voting on Tuesday, July 1, when thirteen vote centers will be open

from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.

Every active registered voter living in the First Supervisorial District will receive a ballot in the
mail the week of June 2, giving you plenty of time to return your ballot before July 1.

FIRST SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICT
SPECIAL GENERAL ELECTION

YOUR VOTE. YOUR VOICE!


